
Attention 9th – 11th grade students: 

Class selection for the 22-23 school year will begin soon. 
 

Are you interested in taking Honors, AP, or 

Dual Enrollment classes?  If so, you are 

invited to: 
 

SSHS’s 

Honors/AP/Dual 

Enrollment Night 
Tuesday, March 1st 

6:00 EST 

In the SSHS Competition 

Gym 
 

This is an informational meeting – teachers 

and a representative from CVCC will be 

available to speak with parents and students. 


